The Oregon Tobacco Quit Line: Online Counseling 
On August 31, 2011 the Oregon Tobacco Quit Line launched an expanded version of Web Coach, an interactive, online support tool to help tobacco users quit.  The new Web Coach service includes options for online counseling with live Quit Coaches, via email and instant message.  
Tobacco users wishing to quit can sign up online, make a customized quit plan, and get tailored support from Quit Coaches without ever picking up the telephone.  Tobacco users may also be eligible for two weeks’ of free nicotine replacement therapy (e.g., patch or gum).[footnoteRef:2] [2:  Eligible participants must be at least 18 years old, reside in Oregon, and have no medical contraindications.  Nicotine Replacement Therapy products are available while supplies last.  NRT may not be available to some callers that already have access to NRT through their health insurance benefits.] 


Additional Information for Health Plans
Online counseling is available to all Oregonians, regardless of income or insurance status.  However, online counseling is not currently available to any commercial health plan contracting with Alere Wellbeing for quit line services.  
Online counseling can only be accessed under the state tobacco quit line contract, through: 
· 1.800.QUIT.NOW 
· www.quitnow.net/oregon/
Participants calling 1.800.QUIT.NOW or enrolling online at www.quitnow.net/oregon/ will be given an option to register for telephone counseling or for online counseling.
Online counseling is NOT offered as an option for participants calling 1.866.QUIT.4.LIFE, or accessing the quit line through any other websites, such as www.quitnow.net/PEBB/ or www.quitnow.net/regence/.  
Any Oregonians in health plans that contract with Alere Wellbeing for quit line services can access online counseling, but only if they go through state tobacco quit line contact information listed above.  These services will be paid for by the state tobacco program.  
Any Oregonians in health plans that contract with Alere Wellbeing for quit line services that call 1.800.QUIT.NOW and choose to enroll in telephone-based counseling services will receive the benefits that the health plans has negotiated with Alere.  These services will be paid for by the health plan, as per their contract with Alere. 
For more information about online counseling services, eligibility or access, please contact Sarah Bartelmann at sarah.e.bartelmann@state.or.us or 971.673.1080.
